
 

 

 
 
 
 
November 2023 

 

Greetings Hawk Families and Community, 
 

 We are moving into one of the busier times of the year with cooler weather, holidays, 
and ending out the calendar year please  be mindful of taking care of yourself and your family. 
Ensuring those you care about are healthy is of the utmost importance to us all. Should your 
student not feel well do reach out if they are unable to attend for the day, revisit washing hands 
and other safety protocols to minimize illness and the spread. We want our Hawk community to 
be healthy and well!  
 
 We are continuing to work on ensuring families are not using the parking lot as a third 
lane, or parking in non-designated parking areas, as this is unsafe for all. Thank you for those 
who are ensuring they are following all safe practices for our campus during arrival and 
dismissal.  We are continuing to see improvements with tardies and attendance on campus and 
want to thank families for ensuring they are getting their students here on time, prepared and 
ready to learn. We are excited to celebrate our winning classes for fewest tardies and lowest 
attendance with additional opportunities so stay tuned! 
 
 The Fall Festival was such a success, and we cannot thank our PTSA, staff and 
community enough for such a wonderful event! The support from families for the PTSA event 
shows the connections we have with our community, and we sincerely thank you all for 
supporting our students!  Additional thanks for supporting with not only the candy drive but the 
BARK drive to support our furry friends sponsored by our amazing Student Council and NJHS. 
We will be getting out information for the Holiday Canned food drive,Turkey Trot and the 
Thanksgiving Luncheon so be on the lookout on our socials and via remind. 
 
 Below are some upcoming dates to be aware of and opportunities to engage with our 
campus as we grow and build together. Should you have any questions or need additional 
information please contact the school at 623-478-6200. 
 
November 3rd – First Friday 
November 10th – Veteran’s Day Holiday No school  
November 13th –PTSA meeting at 6 in the library 
November 16th – Turkey Trot & Thanksgiving Luncheon  
November 20th -11/24th – Thanksgiving Break No school 
November 27th – School resumes 

 
Respectfully, 

Samantha Armstrong 

Samantha Armstrong, Principal 
Estrella Vista STEM Academy  


